
Franklin Learning Center High School
­A Pennsylvania Blue Ribbon School of Excellence­

616 N. 15th Street
Philadelphia, PA 19130

Mrs. Nicole Lee, Principal 215­400­7570, 215­400­7571 (fax)
Mr. Anthony J. Wilson, Asst. Principal

April 29, 2019
 
Dear Franklin Learning Center Families: 
 
This letter is to inform you of an incident that occurred involving our school community.  On 
Friday, April 26, 2019 our administration became aware that inappropriate images of a sexual 
nature may have been circulating among some of our students.

Please remind your child that circulating inappropriate or suggestive images of a minor – even if 
the images are “selfies” – is a criminal offense and can result in serious consequences, including 
legal action.

School District of Philadelphia Police, as well as The Philadelphia Police Department, were 
notified. As a result, officers from both units have been investigating the situation. 

This is a serious concern to all of us. Appropriate steps have been taken to ensure this situation is
being dealt with according to District policy.
 
I encourage you to do the following:
 

1. Discuss this type of issue with your child.
2. Emphasize the importance of telling an adult staff member if they see or hear about a 

similar situation. 
3. Be aware of your child’s cell phone and social media accounts.

   
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns by calling the main office at 
215-400-7570.
 
Thank you for your continued support of the students at Franklin Learning Center.

Sincerely,

Nicole Lee
Principal


